
UUFCM Special Board Meeting 
September 27-28, 2021 

MINUTES 
 

An e-mail request to vote was sent out on Monday, September 27, at 9:51 am, for the following 
motion: 

 
 Norma Bailey moved, and Guy Newland seconded, that the COVID guidelines for worship 
 services (attached) be continued through the month of October with the following 
 modification:  there will be no singing by either the congregation or the choir, with the 
 exception that there could be a musical rendition provided by a soloist or a duet. 
 
The motion was approved through e-mails received from Board members on Tuesday, September 
28. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Norma Bailey 
 
UUFCM President  
 
 

  


